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MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  All Elevator Companies and N.C. Department of Labor, Elevator and Amusement Device  
        Bureau 
  
From:  Tommy Petty, Acting Bureau Chief of Elevator and Amusement Device Bureau 
 
Date: August 6, 2020 
 
Re: Safety Memo  
 
It has come to our attention that NCDOL Elevator inspectors are working with adjusters, 
mechanics and helpers from different elevator companies that are not wearing masks. As per the 
Governor’s order, if you cannot maintain 6-foot distance between you and the person you are 
working with, then you must wear a mask.  
 
If one of our inspectors has to work with one of your employees, closer than 6 feet, and your 
employee is not wearing a face covering, our employee has been instructed to terminate the 
inspection immediately. You will be charged for the initial inspection and any additional 
inspections that must take place in order to complete the inspection process. In order to prevent 
the possibility of exposing your employees and others to COVID-19 and to prevent additional 
charges, ensure that your staff have the proper face coverings and that they utilize them 
according to the current state mandate.   
 
Thanks. 
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